From
The Director General of Police,

Haryand
To
Shri Vijay Sachdeva,
Director, Super Cassettes Industries Lid. (T Series),
E-mail Vijoysachdevo@’fseries.ne’r
No.)7 b X /spl.Cell/dated. Panchkula, the T S
Subject: Relating to stop piracy and illegal downloading of their Audio
Songs.
Memorandum ‘
Please refer fo your e-mail letter dated 30™ April 2014, on the subject
cited above.

You are requested 1O contact the local police on case to case basis.
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(Mohd. Akil)
Addl. Director General of Police
For Director General of Police, Haryand
-



